
Incline experiencing rash of
residential burglaries
Incline Village residents have been reporting people entering
their homes while they are at home.

Washoe County sheriff’s deputies have put out an alert to
residents  about  a  series  of  residential  burglaries  that
started Sept. 1. They are usually during the early morning
hours.

The suspects are entering through unlocked doors and window.

Anyone with information or who sees suspicious activity is
asked to call (775) 785.9276.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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